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From: 
Sent: 
To: 

CC: 
Subject: 

Si m on 

Claire Williams [clwilliams@kctmo.org.uk] 
17/08/2015 10:08:46 
Simon Lawrence [slawrence@rydon.co.uk] 
Lynda Prentice [lprentice@rydon.co.uk]; Christina Stephanou [cstephanou@rydon.co.uk]; Jason North [jnorth@rydon.co.uk] 
136 Grenfell 

I have just had a complaint from Mr Daffarn that the flat door of flat 136 was left open all over the weekend. 

He also said the Perko was broken and the door would not pull to, to shut -can you please comment? 

Also please confirm the flat door can be made to shut securely now, and that it will be left shut out of working hours so as no further complaints are received. 

Thanks 

Claire Williams 
Project Manager 

t: 
m: 
a: The Network Hub, 292a Kensal Road, London, W10 SBE 
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information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute 
or copy this email. 

Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent 
those of Kensington & Chelsea TMO Ltd Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Kensington 
& Chelsea TMO Ltd accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Virus transmitted by this email. 
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